
Dear Parents/Carers,        
 
Sponsored Read/World Book Day                                                                                                                                              
Reminder that our sponsored read starts this weekend on 27th February running until 5th March.  World Book 
Day is on Thursday 4th March.  Children are welcome to dress up whether at home or attending Key Worker 
School. Children will have the opportunity to look at each others outfits during the class ’Meet and Greet’ session 
on this day. Information was sent home on 11th February via ParentMail.  Usborne Books will be donating up to 
60% of the total raised which will go towards new non-fiction books for our school library. There is an electronic 
£1 World Book Day voucher available which can be located on the files section under the World Book Day team on 
Microsoft Teams. 
             
Year 6                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Attached to this email is a flyer from Waingels College “Take Another Look” advertising virtual events that will be 
taking place on Thursday 4th March.  This is an opportunity for Year 6 students to find out more about Waingels 
College or ask any questions after they have received their offer.  

 

Feedback                                                                                                                                                                                                          
If you have not yet completed the remote learning survey, please could you do so as soon as possible. It was 
reissued earlier today or please follow the link below 

Remote Learning Survey 

 

Return to School                                                                                                                                                                                                        
As stated in our letter, all children will return to School on Monday 8th March. A letter will follow early next week 
about drop off and pick up arrangements 

 

Amazon Wishlist 
Thank you to the families who have already purchased books from our Amazon Wish List, the books are already 
being enjoyed by the children throughout the school. The list has been updated with some more books. Please see 
the link below for the Wishlist if you would like to make a purchase 

Woodley C of E Amazon Wishlist 

 

 

The next Friday Update will be issued on Friday 5th March 2021 

If you have any questions or queries please email admin@wcofe.com 
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Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we 

inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RB897xiK1UefuTji67b8728GLqOVB-dDr-jA8eRrQ8pUQVlKSTRNUTMwMk9OWExMUkQ0MVZKSEJLVC4u
https://amzn.eu/aBxDh7j

